\ AJoyful Journey — Celebrating More Than 50 Yeats of Sharing & Caring

Greetings!

The new Yearbooks are here!! And they are terrific!! Thanks to Carol Ordogne for letting us use
her beautiful painting of the Sandias, to Karen (one of the other ones) Croxton for her design and
layout talents and to the proof reader extraordinaire, Joan Chewning.

Yearbooks will be available at the meeting on Wednesday.

Speaking of which...following a REALLY short business meeting, you will have the chance to visit
with several community and charitable organizations at the "Benevolence Fair." This is a time to
find out what these organizations mean to our community. Plus, you will have more time for
snhacking.

Speaking of which.....Annie Gross, Joan Lucero, Katherine Bruch and Margaret Bruch have the
challenge to follow the lead set by last month's refreshment group. Very tough act to follow. But |
know these women and they will represent.

Please remember that our collection is for Bernalillo Schools clothing bank and God's Little
Angels--children's underwear and socks, diapers and wipes. Thanks to Ruth Clark and Susan
Fullas for coordinating this.

Also welcome our new members: Leesa Buterbaugh, Janice Grann, Heidi Kugler and Michael
Wile. We are glad to have you join us!

Water leak update--yes, we have had another leak--had to go through the upstairs vanity to get
to it. But | am no longer alone in my household challenges. Welcome Lynne Kaskala to the
wonderful world of plumbing adventures!

Looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday--the Groundhog is predicting an early spring but |
hear we are to have another storm on Tuesday.

Stay warm,

Karen Cox, President.
Jardineros de Placitas
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